From: lanning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2018/0384/FL - Case Officer Mr A Muir - Received from Mrs LINDA Newall at 11 swainby
close, Gosforth, Ne3 5je

Date: 19 July 2018 18:12:27

Dear Sir/Madam

I am interested in buying Manor Farm, but | am concerned about the business that is being erected directly to
the side of this property

. I am surprised that planning permission has been granted being so close to residential house's, also concerned
about the noise that this business will create. Could you please advise me on these issues i have stated.

Thank you

Linda Newall

Comments made by Mrs LINDA Newall of 11 swainby close, Gosforth, Ne3 5je

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Comment
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